
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
The Wyoming Rural Electric Association (WREA) recently had Karl Mecklenberg as 
our keynote speaker at our annual meeting.   
 
Karl was very gracious with his time not only with the attendees of the meeting but 
with the general public.  He spent a day with us on the golf course meeting and 
golfing with everyone as well as attended a non WREA dinner where he talked to 
anyone who came up to him, as well as signed autographs and posed for pictures. 
 
His message, backed by his faith and his anecdotes from his NFL career, was very 
well received by all those in attendance.  I would highly recommend Karl to anyone 
looking for a great person and a great athlete with a great message. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Shawn Taylor 
Executive Director 
Wyoming Rural Electric Association 


